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Mrs Watson says……  

A huge welcome back to all the children and parents of P4-7 pupils. It is so nice to have you all back at 

school.  Overall things have gone well and it is clear that the children 

are happy to be back at school and seeing their friends. Now that the 

school is much busier again please ensure that everyone follows all our 

health and safety measures when dropping off and picking up.  With the 

dates for the road map out of lockdown we can now see light at the end 

of the tunnel but we still need to follow all the measures in place to keep 

everyone safe.   

A huge well done again to you all for your support and  hard work over 

the last few months. 

WORKING TOGETHER LEARNING TOGETHER 
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01387 273550 

School Lockdown Feedback 
Thank you to all those who have taken 

the time so far to complete our feed-

back questionnaire. Such detailed feed-

back from you all and this will help us 

greatly. Thank you for all your kind 

words about how supportive we have 

been over this time.  This means a lot 

to us.   

Easter holidays 

As this strange term comes to an end and we have only 

just welcomed everyone back to school, just to remind 

you all the school finishes next Friday 26th March 

for the Easter holiday. School will reopen again on 

Monday 12th April. We hope you all have a lovely holiday and the 

weather is kind to us so we can get out and about and enjoy our local 

area.  It will be lovely being back in school for term 4 as last year we 

were not and we were not able to do all the fun things we normally do in 

term 4.  We look forward to a fun final term. Thank you again for all 

your continued support and hard work during this term.  

GO TEAM CARGEN!!   

 
Unless there are any updates next week there will be no newsletter 

next Friday. After the holidays we will go back to the newsletter being 

issued fortnightly.     

Red Nose Day 
Today we had a great 
day dressed as Super 
Heroes.  The children 

and staff have all loved it and had 
fun. The children should bring 

home a wee gift for you all for be-
ing Super Heroes over the last few 

months.  

Leavers Hoodies  
P7 should bring home a letter/order form 
for Leavers Hoodies. Please can these be 

returned as soon as possible so we can get 
the order away so the children can get to 

wear them in the last term. As the children 
are in school this year during term 4 we 

will be able to organise leavers celebrations 
following local guidance although different 

to past years.  
More information when we have it. 

 Easter Egg Decorating Competition 

We are having to do the Easter 
Egg Competition different this 

year. To enter the competition, 
children should decorate their 

egg at home, take a photograph 

and email their entry to  
cargenbridgecpa@gmail.com  

no later than Fri 26th March (no late 
entries will be accepted!). Judging will 

take place during the Easter holidays by 

Goldielea Nursing Home and the winners 
will be announced on the return to 

school. There will be prizes for winners in 
each year group and in the Bumblebees 

and Ladybird groups in Nursery. Please 
include in your email your child’s name 

and year group BUT please do not have 

your child’s name showing on the actual 
photograph. Any queries please contact 

the CPA at the email address above.  As the better weather is improving we know lots of you are heading to 
Cargenbridge Park after school.  As parking is limited up at the park, after 
school, parents are more than welcome to park in the school carpark and 

walk up to the park from the school.  

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/CargenbridgeCascade/
mailto:cargenbridgecpa@gmail.com

